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IMPORTANT DATES:
Oct. 26-30 - Food Drive

Oct. 26-30 - Red Ribbon Week (see below for details)

Oct. 30 - Story Book Character Dress-up Day

Nov. 3 - All Students Holiday/Staff Workday

Nov. 4-Nov. 17 - Virtual Book Fair (details coming soon)

Red Ribbon Week; Oct. 26-30, 2020
Theme: Vote “Yes” For Your Future

Monday, 10/26; VOTE to Be Drug and Bully Free; Wear Red, White
and Blue



Tuesday, 10/27; Band Against Bullies; Wear Bandana, Headband or
Band-aid

Wednesday, 10/28; Mix It Up Campaign; Make a new friend at
recess, and play with someone new

Thursday, 10/29; Veto Drugs and Bullies; Wear crazy socks and
Gator shirts

Friday, 10/30; Elect to be a Good Character; Story Book Character
Dress Up

FOOD DRIVE Oct. 26-Oct. 30
The Society of St. Stephen’s is a non-pro�t organization that provides food to the needy families in

Kingwood, Porter, New Caney and Splendora. They are totally dependent on the Kingwood community
for contributions. In years past, local schools have generously supported this effort.

The Food Drive begins October 26-October 30. You may bring non-perishable food donations to your
classroom such as canned goods (fruits, vegetables, soups) as well as peanut butter, jelly and

macaroni & cheese. Please no Ramen Noodles.
The top donating grade level will receive popsicles and extra recess.

Thank you for your support and generosity as we show our students what it means to care and to
share.



CONGRATULATIONS, Erin Day!
Congrats to our Super Staffer, Erin Day; 5th grade virtual teacher.
"Erin is one of the sweetest people I know! I love listening to her teach her virtual students with such
kindness and caring. Even though Erin is a 1/2 day teacher, she comes early to plan with our team and
stays as late as she's needed. She volunteers to help students and teachers any way she can. I love
having Erin on our team!"


